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Dear Parents/Carers 

PTFA Christmas Markets for the Children:  Friday 01 December 

This event marks the start of the Christmas celebrations in school and it is always a really fun event where 
the children get to go shopping for their families.  As you can imagine, buying 1,600 presents took a lot of 
effort but this has been done, so thank you to Lorraine, the chair of the PTFA and her helpers for 
undertaking this mammoth task. 

The next step is for the children to go shopping and this is where we need your help.  On this day we will 
be turning the school hall into our very own Christmas Market where the children will be bringing their 
shopping lists and choosing their presents.   

We therefore need a production line of helpers to wrap the presents for the children.  This is a really special 
and fun time in school so please, if you can spare the time, complete the Google Form below and sign up 
to become one of our “wrappers”.  As they say, many hands make light work, and the more people who 
sign up, the better.   

Lunch will be provided for those who are staying all day.  Please complete by Friday 24 November. 

Christmas Market Google Form  

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher 
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